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SHEA BULLETIN    

 

KEY POINTS: 
• Successful Surveillance Audit  

• External Certification ISO 9001, 14001 and 45001  

Dear colleagues, 

 

We have successfully completed our External Certification Surveillance Audit for ISO 

9001(Quality), 14001(Environment) and 45001(Health & Safety).  

 

The focus was on our delivery of Highways Project and the site at Harlow in Essex was 

selected to provide a site-specific example of this. Not only have we been 

recommended to continue with our certification, but there were zero formal findings 

reported. 

The auditor stated “I found a great site which was tidy, and well-managed. The team 

were excellent, enthusiastic, and keen to show-off the site. Understanding that it is a 

work in progress, there was good evidence of progress with the Management System. All 

commercial aspects of the project were clearly presented, and there was strong SHEQ 

support given with a named SHE advisor and the SHEA Director”. 

 

I would like to thank Christine Brown for facilitating the audit, the team at Harlow 

namely Sam Martell, John Muir and Jawad Chowdhury; as well as Jamie Rafferty and 

John Bowers, for their support and time given to the audit. I was extremely proud to be 

able to showcase the project to the external auditor, and receive the fantastic, positive 

feedback. 

  

Well done all! 

 

Kind regards, 

Neil Wilson 

SHEA Director 

 

If you have any feedback about this email, please contact:  

SHEA@octaviusinfrastructure.co.uk 

 


